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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 5th July 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have all enjoyed another fun packed week at school. The highlights were: 
 
Year 6 Residential It has been lovely to hear about the brilliant time Year 6 had at Barton Hall this week. All the 
children challenged themselves to achieve their best and represented their school perfectly. Mr GP &  Miss Scott 
were very proud and enjoyed their time with the children. Huge thanks to them both for giving freely their own time 
for our children and a big well done to all the children who represented the school superbly.  
 
Welcome: A warm welcome to William who joined us in our Reception Class this week. He has been very excited and 
full of smiles – especially at the opportunity to go swimming every day. 

 
A few reminders: 
 
A Midsummer Night’s Dream  Performance Please do not forget to purchase your tickets for our fantastic KS2 
performances on Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th July – curtains up at 6.30. We kindly request that any under-
fives attend only the Wednesday performance and please note that we are unable to accommodate pushchairs. 
Once again, we have taken on an ambitious show but Sapphire Class and Ruby Class children have been working 
hard in rehearsal and you are in for a treat! This will definitely be a highlight of the year and an uplifting and 
memorable event. 
 
Super Swimming  What a glorious swimming season we are enjoying in this wonderful weather! The children are 
really enjoying their daily provision. Thank you for all the swimming contributions we have received so far towards 
this fabulous facility. Please could outstanding contributions be paid to the office at the earliest opportunity. Enjoy 
the weekend, 
 
All Saints’ Duathlon: Just a quick reminder that the children will need both their PE kit and their Swim kit for next 
Friday’s event and that the deadline for sponsorship forms is Monday 8th July. Many thanks 
 

The Moon at Sherborne Abbey: This weekend Sherborne Abbey plays hosts to a special guest – Dorset 
Moon. Please refer to the following link for further details. This is an opportunity not to be missed. 
 
https://dorsetmoon.com/sherborne/ 
 
All Saints 
 
News Flash! 
Wow what an amazing Summer Fair we had last night. Thank you so much for supporting this very important event - 
there was an incredible turn out of family and friends. ASSA did an incredible job of planning and hosting the night 
with special thanks to Emma (Chair of PTA) who did an amazing job of managing the whole show! Please look at next 
week’s email for more information. 
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Letter’s Attached: 
 

 What’s on this Week w/c 8th July 2019 

 KS2 Performance Costume Support 

 Home School Values - Respect 
 
 


